VHL: Board resolution
On 03/07/2020, Viglacera Ha Long Joint Stock Company announced board resolution as follows:

1. Select AASC Auditing Firm Company Limited (Address: No. 1, Le Phung Hieu, Trang Tien ward, Hoan Kiem district, Hanoi) to be auditor for the Financial Statement 2020.

2. Board of Directors authorize General Manager of the Company to sign auditing contract with auditor for the FS 2020

3. This resolution took effect from the date of signature

